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Stephen Dobbs

From: Doris Yau
Sent: Monday, 29 November 2021 10:14 AM
To: Stephen Dobbs
Subject: RE: Newcastle Grammar School - Park Campus (SSD-13895306)

Hi Stephen,  
 
Thanks for your referral.   
 
It is confirmed that the proposal is not in the vicinity of any high pressure dangerous goods pipeline and it does not 
trigger SEPP 33. As such we have no further comments on this SSD and no hazard related condition is required.  
 
Regards, 
Doris 
 
 
 

From: Stephen Dobbs <stephen.dobbs@dpie.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Thursday, 25 November 2021 2:52 PM 
To: DPE PSVC Hazards Mailbox <hazards@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Cc: Doris Yau <doris.yau@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Newcastle Grammar School - Park Campus (SSD-13895306) 
 
Attention: Doris Yau  
Specialist Hazards, Industry Assessments  
Hazards and Risk  
 
-via email- 
doris.yau@planning.nsw.gov.au  

 
Dear Doris  
 
The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment has received an Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for 
Newcastle Grammar School - Park Campus (SSD-13895306). 

The EIS will be publicly exhibited from Friday 19 November 2021 to Thursday 16 December 2021. All relevant 
documents may be viewed on the Department’s website at: https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-
projects/project/41121 
 
The Department invites you to provide advice on the proposal, including any recommended conditions by Friday 17 
December 2021. 
 
Please direct input and enquiries to Stephen Dobbs on (02) 9275 1604 or via email at 
stephen.dobbs@dpie.nsw.gov.au  
 
Kind regards 
 
Stephen Dobbs 
Senior Planning Officer 
State Significant Acceleration 
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